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ATTENTION IRP CARRIERS

To ensure compliance with Federal Motor Carrier Safety
Administration Regulation 390.19, all IRP Carriers must
provide a United States Department of Transportation
(USDOT) number to the Department of Motor Vehicles for all
fleet vehicles.

For information on obtaining a number you must visit the
Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration’s website at
www.fmcsa.dot.gov or by calling 1 (800) 832-5660 option 1.

Your renewal will not be processed and may be returned if
you have not supplied the USDOT number to the
Department of Motor Vehicles.
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